CLARINET HYGIENE

Dear Parents/Carers/Pupils
 
We would like to re-iterate the importance of following these hygiene rules when your child is playing the clarinet.
· It is very important the clarinet is washed before and after being played.  
· Please ask your child to remove their reed and wash the reed, ligature (silver part) and mouthpiece cover thoroughly with warm, soapy water.  Once dry, your child can then replace the reed back on the mouthpiece. 
For the body of the clarinet, once it is in sections, please push through an anti-bacterial wipe using, for example, a pencil to help push it through.  
Once they have finished playing the clarinet, and it has been washed as described above, they can then be put back in their case. This is to avoid any cross contamination.
· DO NOT SHARE your clarinet with anyone else - this is extremely important.  
· In the event your child or anyone else in the house may show symptoms of Coronavirus, please avoid playing until everyone is out of the isolation period and remember to wash the clarinet very thoroughly.
· Reeds must be discarded if anyone in the house has shown symptoms and we will replace them on return to school.   
· Please discard reeds as usual if they become mouldy or broken.
· Wash your hands after playing.
If you are at all concerned that this advice can't be followed, we advise putting the clarinet away for the time-being until we return to school.  
 
Please don't worry if something happens to the clarinet whilst school is closed - it can be fixed on return.

